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April 15, 2018 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’ Publicly Accessible CCR Website 
 
RE:  Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’ Lewis & Clark Station – Assessment Monitoring Program Notification 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (“Montana-Dakota”) has established an assessment monitoring program as of April 
15, 2018. 
 


